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8th May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
The Year 4 children will be going to Chertsey Museum to support their topic about the British Empire 
and the Victorians.  Due to limited space, the classes will go on separate days:- 
 
4 Tolkien - Thursday 23rd May  
4 Rowling - Friday 24th May  
 
The session will involve an object-based talk using replicas and original items to explore the everyday life 
of the Victorians, some role-play, dressing up and art projects.  We will be comparing how life differed 
for rich and poor children and looking at home, work and school life during Victorian times.  
 
We will be walking to and from the Museum, leaving school at 9:00am and will return by 2:45pm. The 
children will need to wear full school uniform and bring a healthy packed lunch in a named, disposable 
bag (no traces of nuts and no fizzy drinks/glass bottles/sweets).  PLEASE NOTE: The museum has 
requested that all children bring their lunch in a disposable bag rather than a backpack, as the space is 
limited. 

We respectfully request a voluntary contribution of £5.50 per child which covers the cost of the 
workshops, talks and activities led by the Museum.  By paying on Tucasi/Scopay you are consenting for 
the trip. If sufficient funds are not forthcoming, unfortunately, the event will have to be cancelled, so 
please check your payment has been made by Monday 20th May 2024.  

If there are any parents who are able to volunteer to help on the day, please email Ms Dimech 
(ldimech@stannes-chertsey.surrey.sch.uk) or Mrs Taneja (staneja@stannes-chertsey.surrey.sch.uk). 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Ms Dimech and Mrs Taneja 
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